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  State: $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The amendment to the PCS directs that the salary of the Chief Information Officer not be less 

than $130,000 nor more than $160,000. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The FULLPCS1 to HB2710 creates the Oklahoma Emergency Communications, and sets forth 

various mandates for the Office of Management and Enterprise Services related to funding, 

transferring funds to, or directly supporting the program. OMES expects this impact to be 

minimal, and will use existing budgetary resources within the agency if needed. Therefore, there 

is no material impact on state budget or appropriations.  

 

The FULLPCS1-AMD1 deletes language that previously set forth a statutory guideline for a 

certain salary range. This provides more discretion to the agency in hiring, and does not change 

the fiscal impact of the measure.  

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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